
   

 

 

Date of notice:  3 June 2021 

 

Work location: Playground at the end of Delany Court Melba 

Date the works will start: 7 June 2021 (weather permitting) 

Work hours: 7am to 5pm Mondays to Fridays | 8am to 1pm Saturdays 

(We will advise you if work is required outside of these hours.) 

Duration of the works: 12 weeks (until September 2021) 

Description: The playground is being removed so we can install a new sewer pipe.  

A brand new playground will be built in the same location and available 
to use again by September 2021. 

 

Why is the playground closing? 

We are upgrading the Belconnen trunk sewer which 
services Belconnen, Gungahlin and Hall.  

The new sewer is being installed within public land, parallel 
to Ginninderra Drive between the intersections of 
Ginninderra Drive and Copland Drive Melba, and 
Ginninderra Drive and Tillyard Drive, Charnwood. 

The sewer near the playground at the end of Delany Court, 
Melba is being upgraded and realigned. 

Once completed the new infrastructure will support 
Canberra’s growing population and the demand on water 
and sewer infrastructure. The upgrades will also help us 
maintain public health and protect the environment. 

 

 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience these essential works may cause and thank you for your 
cooperation and support. 
 
 

 
Lisa Quinn 
Manager Customer Advocacy and Experience 

 

How to contact us: 

Phone Diona’s Community Relations team on 1300 131 338 or Visit www.iconwater.com.au/bts or Scan the QR code 

 


